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Overnight Parking Restrictions in Business Improvement 
Districts 
 

Recommendation of the Committee 
That the report of the General Manager, Transportation & Construction dated November 
4, 2019 be received as information. 

 
History 
At the November 4, 2019 Standing Policy Committee on Transportation meeting, a 
report of the General Manager, Transportation and Construction dated November 4, 
2019 was considered. 
 
Your Committee also received a presentation from Brent Penner, Executive Director, 
Downtown Saskatoon, as well as a letter submitting comments from Randy Pshebylo, 
Executive Director, Riversdale Business Improvement District.  
 
Attachment 
1. November 4, 2019 report of the General Manager, Transportation and Construction 
2. November 4, 2019 email from Randy Pshebylo, Executive Director, Riversdale 

Business Improvement District 


